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Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you will perform it until the day of
Jesus Christ: -Philippians 1:6

June 2025

Praise the LORD & greetings from Okinawa!
Thanking the LORD for all the incredible

memories and friendships formed during AYC
Japan. It has been a nonstop experience

traveling from one place to the next. Each day,
the team and students would have a time of

devotion and prayers at the church. Because of
the fervent prayers made, the outreach in the city

was truly a God encounter.

MIDDLE PICTURE: Many Japanese responded
favorably to the testimonies and worship. There

was several young ladies and youth intrigued
about everything, many of our Youth connected
with them and had fellowship with them after the

event. Pray with us for them to remain connected,
and hear the Word.

TOP LEFT PICTURE: We had a Youth
service led by the AYC team, and one

young Japanese man received the Holy
Ghost. He has been coming out faithfully.

TOP RIGHT PICTURE: One lady attending
our Bible studies invited her roommate to
join. The following Sunday she came out
again, and God filled her with His Spirit.

Please pray with us for her to be baptized in
the only saving name.

Thank you for partnering with my wife and I.
Your continued support and treasured

prayers for the nation of Japan are
incredibly valued.

-Yours in Christ, Shawn & Yuka Ward


